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Clery Crime Alert
Robbery

On Tuesday, March 18, 2025, at 12:48 a.m., a robbery occurred in front of 150 Claremont Ave, at the
Morningside Campus.

The NYPD reported that an affiliate was struck in the back of the head by an unknown subject, and their
Apple Air Pods were removed from them. The subject fled north on Claremont Ave on a scooter.

The NYPD reported this incident to Columbia University Public Safety on Wednesday, March 19, 2025,
at approximately 12:30 p.m.

If you have any additional information about this incident, please contact us at (212) 854-2797.

The subiject is described as male-presenting and dark skinned, wearing all dark clothes. No further
information is available at this time.

Safety Tips
e Be aware of your surroundings, especially when walking alone.
e Walk in groups whenever you can. There is always safety in numbers.

Disclaimer: Clery Crime Alerts (Timely Warning Notifications) are distributed pursuant to the Jeanne
Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statics Act. Columbia University is
required to alert the campus community when certain crimes occur in our Clery Act defined campuses
that represent a serious or continuous threat to the community.

To see this and other Clery Crime Alerts, please visit our Public Safety website. For more information
about Columbia University’s Clery Act compliance efforts, please contact the Department’s Clery Act
Compliance Director, Roberto A. Pineda Sanchez at rp3240@columbia.edu.
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